
SA’AIKISOM– DUCK MONTH  

SIKSIKA OUTREACH SCHOOL 2019 

Well, Hello March! Wow, can you believe February just flew by like dust in the wind. With the cold spells hitting us hard 

throughout the month, I’m sure we’re all looking forward to SPRING; warmer weather, being active outside, the flowers 

blooming, the sound of rain and thunderstorms etc! With that being said, our students have been very busy with module 

work, grad preparations, attending storybook plays, making of Treaty 7 plays, Anti-Bullying Day, Elder’s Visits, Evening 

Siksika Classes, Math Fair, Literacy Fair, you name it, we’ve done so much  it’ll make your head spin. 

 

We look forward to another successful and busy month ahead of us.   

Anti-Bullying Day-KIMMAPIPITSIINI-KINDNESS 

Sheldon First Rider trekked his 

way to our school from The 

Glenbow Museum. We were 

extremely happy to have him 

here and present to the stu-

dent's. 

* Story-telling, Teaching 

Blackfoot Syllabics 

Money Matters Presentation 
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The students have been working on and finishing up their project which look 

beautiful. The language part of the class has been concentrating on the words 

that are used in daily living. The history behind the word and how the words are 

made through description are the focus.  

The Siksika App is being used in the classroom to show the student how to uti-

lize the abundance of information that has been put into this app.  

The students went to the play “Okotoks” which is a sequel to the two past pro-

ductions in the Making Treaty 7 series. Some of the students have been fortu-

nate to attend all three and those that have seen it for the first time enjoyed it 

and they followed the story very well. 

Projects made by the students are being completed and they are beautiful. 

Siksika Class 
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Hi, my name is Tanya Rabbit Carrier. I was hired with Siksika Board of 
Education as the Practical Nurse/Resource Worker for the Schools on the 
Nation. I am here at Siksika Outreach School on Mondays and Fridays 

working with the Young Parents Club, educating in Health issues to the 
students by bringing in members from Siksika Health & Wellness as well 

as other agencies. Also I will be here for any concerns or related health 
issues the students have. Some examples would be on Nutrition, Pre & 

Post Natal, Breast Feeding, Bottle Feeding, Immunizations are a few to 
name. We will have these sessions every Monday at Noon with lunch pro-

vided. If you have any questions or would like to know anything more 
come see me when I’m here at the school. I look forward to working with 
the parents on building the club. Lets make this a fun and informative 

one.  Have a great day! 

We have begun our Traditional Parenting Class as well with Laura Sitting Eagle. Our 

students will go through the traditional teachings and be  given  guidance along 

their parenting journey  through this class with Laura. We look forward to every-

thing Laura has to offer to our School, and we are very happy to have her here. 

 

Thank –you Laura. 

Congratulations to Mercedes Big 
Tobacco on her new son Des-

mond weighing in at 6lbs! 

Congratulations to Katelyn Wildcat and 

Taylor Red Gun on the safe arrival of 

their baby girl, Suzie! 
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Sa’aikisom: Duck Month March 

We are heading into the month of March like a lion with all this cold weather we have been having 

lately! The students are off to a great start with beginning their second semester courses. We were 

given the opportunity to spend a day in the Clinical Skills Lab at the University of Calgary, Cumming 

School of Medicine. A huge thank you to Renee Huntley who is the Aboriginal Health Program Co-

ordinator, the clinical lab facilitators and AIM-HI Network mentors for spending the day and inspir-

ing the minds of our Siksika youth. If any students are interested in applying for medical school we 

can assist in the process.  Thank you to following school faculty, staff and students: Remo Panac-

cione, Jennifer Leason, Michele, Sarah, Sharon, Claire, Zlatica, Naman, Anne-Marie, Vincent, Britta-

ny, Gaya, Marissa, Laura, Nathan, Jacinta, and Matt (photographer).  
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Oki everyone,  
 

Hope you’re all keeping warm and students up to par in your studies. Speaking of which, I’m 
sure all the grade 12 students passed diplomas with flying colours and are beginning to apply to 
post secondary institutions.  
Over the last month or so, I have been busy preparing for midterms, writing paper proposals, 
applying for awards, bursaries and scholarships as well as job hunting for summer employment. 
It’s hard to believe I’m almost done my first year of university, this year flew by in the blink of an 
eye.  
With my semester coming to an end soon I hope to come visit outreach to do a presentation on 
my education journey and answer any questions you may have, until then stay focused and 
study hard.  

Tannis Broad Scalplock 

3D Printing in Progress 3D Printing on completion 

Our Robotics class have been extremely busy with 

the Lego Robotics Projects, plus, the school was 

presented with a 3D printer. Mr. Rob Cardinal has 

been very efficient with all the projects and the 

students are enjoying every minute of it. We are 

looking forward to new and upcoming objects from 

the printer. 
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STUDENT OF THE MONTH 
Gwendora Old Woman 

MOST IMPROVED 

Kaitlyn Bear Chief 

Asia LePetre 

HIGHEST MARK 

Chante Cayenne 

SIKSIKA CLASS 

Maressa Bear Chief 

MOST MODULES 

Kaide McMaster 

ATTENDANCE 

Lizzie Big Old Man 

Tristan McMaster 

Lane McMaster 

ACADEMICS 

Raven Good Eagle 

We had the opportunity for two of our 
students (and three high school stu-
dents) to join in a 5 day welding training 
session at Chestermere High School 
then a one day competition in Calgary. 
Thank you Cory cardinal for coordinating. 

Reggie Brass and Marcel Bear Shirt-
Reinfort will be going from Outreach 
school! Participation will earn them 7 
credits in various welding courses 
and the opportunity will earn them a 
fantastic experience...who knows, 
they may be our next welders on 
Siksika 
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MARCH 2019 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

     1 2 

3 4 

Elder Visit 
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Elder Visit 

6 

Traditional Parenting

-Laura Sitting Eagle 

7 8 

No School 

9 

10 11 

Elder Visit 

12 13 

Traditional Parenting

-Laura Sitting Eagle 

14 15 16 

Cinderella Dress 

Shopping (Grads) 

17 18 19 20 

Traditional Parenting

-Laura Sitting Eagle 

21BINGO 

6PM 

COSS 

22 

No School 

Admin Day 

23 

24 25 

No School 

In Lieu of P/T  

26 27 28 29 30 

31       

Barb Blakemore– Donation of Clothing 

to the students 

Randy Alexander– Donation of Blankets 

Payne Many Guns– Donated Beads to the 

Siksika Class 
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Seeds Connection 


